
From: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Sent: Tuesday, April 20, 2010 5:50 AM 
To: Melvin Collins 
Subject: Fw: please dismiss my Flashcut Application BDFCDVL-20100309ABS 
 

 
From: mc allen <kmcatv@yahoo.com>  
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh  
Sent: Tue Apr 20 02:50:26 2010 
Subject: please dismiss my Flashcut Application BDFCDVL-20100309ABS  

Hossein, 
  
Please dismiss flashcut application BDFCDVL-20100309ABS for KVTU-LP 
It has over 30% interference with other application and I can not clear it up 
  
I have a new displacement application filed with Interference study for KVTU-LP 
  
Thanks,  
Mark C. Allen 
  
Owner of KVTU-LP 4/19/2010  
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